
Mayor Johnston and Commissioners, 
 
I am Tony Potts. I own Fish Inc, a charter boat and a tenant at charter boat row. I am slip number 26 on 
Amberjack pier. I was unable to work charter trips due to Covid 19 and lost a ton of revenue. I was 
denied any kind of federal assistance. I applied for an SBA loan as well and was denied. Please consider 
rent abatement for a portion of March, April, May, and June. As the shut down forced us to close our 
business to the public. Though we are running now and able to pay the current rent. The financial 
hardship that comes up from this shutdown has made our savings non existent and further has really 
made a strain on future months especially as our season will wind down. Please help the charter boats 
at this time. The additional rent spread out next year would sure cause further hardships that we may 
not overcome.  
 
Sincerely  
 
Capt. Tony Potts 

Captain Tony Potts 
Fish, Inc. 
786-512-7549 
1824 Flagler Ave 
Key West, FL  
33040 
 


